

Tavistock COLLEGE

Principal: Mrs Sarah Jones BSc (Hons), PGDip, M.Ed

Crowndale Road, Tavistock, Devon PL19 8DD Tel: 01822 614231, Fax: 01822 612030 E-mail: office@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk Website: www.tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk



Tuesday 15th November 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 7 Christmas Carol Service

On Wednesday 14th December Tavistock College hold their annual Year 7 Christmas Carol Service at Tavistock Parish Church, St Eustachius at 7.00pm. We would like to invite you, your family and your friends to join us, festive refreshments will be served following the service.

Year 7 students will also be attending an afternoon Carol Service during college hours at St Eustachius Church, Tavistock on Wednesday 14th December from 2.00pm. Students will be required to walk and return to College escorted by college staff. Please ensure your child has a suitable warm waterproof coat on this day. There will be an early lunch break for Year 7 students and the Refectory will be open.

If you do not consent to your child attending please let me know as soon as possible.	
Yours sincerely	
Pleickmore	
Mrs H Blackmore Head of Year 7	
To RSVP please return this form to Ms Cocker in the Year 7 Office. Alternatively, you can email or telephone.	
I will be attending the Year 7 Evening Carol Service with guests.	
Name of student	

Telephone: 01822 614231 ext.214

Email: c.cocker@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk

Together: we care, we challenge, we excel



Tutor group















